
Wickets 

 

On Tuesday three of our students from our STEPs programme, our pathway 

to independence and employment began working alongside Paul from 

Wickets. This is a  charity that works with local young people across the 

north east teaching them the skills to play and enjoy cricket. Our students 

goal is to hopefully complete a qualification in cricket coaching. The 

students will be supporting the young people in the sessions that have been 

set up on an evening across three different sites in Hartlepool, so that it is 

accessible to anyone that wants to get involved. Our students enjoyed their 

first session and are looking forward to next week.  

Paul has been fantastic and been into the college to meet our leaners, 

explaining exactly what they would be doing. He has been teaching them 

cricket skills so that they can encourage and reinforce the skills that the 

young people across the town have been learning.  

The STEPs programme will continue to work with Paul from Wickets across 

the next academic year. We would like to thank him and the charity in 

recognising the potential that our students have and we look look forward 

to working together.   
 


